




Welcome
Dan Bullen

I would like to welcome you all to the
Cambridge Charity 4* at Oundle School. I am 
delighted by the number of players who have 
entered and looking at the names, I am certain 
the table tennis will be of the highest quality.

I am proud to be the tournament organiser for I am proud to be the tournament organiser for 
the event this year in aid of WheelPower.  I 
would like to personally thank all the hard 
work of all the volunteers who have made this 
competition happen.

I look forward to catching up with everyone I look forward to catching up with everyone 
over the weekend and I wish everyone the very 
best of luck.






















